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Japan Hands over Warehouse Equipment  

to Jordan Hashemite Charity Organization (JHCO) 

 

The handover ceremony of warehouse equipment was held at the aid storage of 

Jordan Hashemite Charity Organization (JHCO) in Zarqa on Wednesday January 

10
th
 2018, in the presence of H.E. Mr. Hidenao Yanagi, Ambassador of Japan to 

the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan and Mr. Ayman Riyad Al Mufleh, Secretary 

General of JHCO. 

In 2016, the Government of Japan extended to JHCO a grant in total of sixty four 

thousand and ninety six US dollars (US$ 64,096) for the implementation of the 

project titled “The Project for the Improvement of Aid Storage Facility in Zarqa” 

through the Japanese Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects, 

so called GGP aiming to improve basic human needs at the grass-roots level 

through NGOs and local governments. 

The overall objective of the project is to enhance the ability of JHCO in providing 

relief supply to vulnerable people including Syrian refugees through the provision 

of forklifts and shelves used in the aid storage. 

Under Japanese Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects, Japan 

has extended more than 9 million US dollars for 141 projects to NGOs, schools, 

hospitals, and local governments in Jordan since 1993.  
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Speech by the Ambassador 

 
 

 
 
 

 
the Ambassador & JHCO Secretary General 

(Handing over the keys) 

 

 

 
Tour of the Warehouse by the Ambassador 

 

 

 
Warehouse Equipment (Examples) 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 


